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Friendly Reminders: 
July: 
Enjoy the warm weather! 

August: 
- Registration dates  
Aug. 25, 26, 27 
- 1st day of school Sept. 2 

JUNE 

Farewell 

We will miss you 

two greatly and all 

the best.  

From all NMS  

students and staff. 
Supply Lists will 

be posted on our 

website in early 

August. 

The Yearbook is ready! 

Place your orders online at 

sperd.schoolcashonline.com 

or call the school  

@ 780-366-3801. 

Ms. Campbell 

Ms. Gogolinski 



Welcome to summer! It sure has been a different way to end the year. 
 
As I returned to work on June 1st after my maternity leave, I felt a buzz 
of excitement that usually accompanies the first day of school. However, 
when I arrived at the school things felt very different - quiet halls and 
empty classrooms were what greeted me. I realized that the anticipation 

I felt was excitement about seeing the kids and getting back into the hustle and bustle 
of a school in its final month.  
 
Our staff all thrive on the energy of being face-to-face with students, and that was no-
tably absent from the building this spring. However, as I moved from classroom to 
classroom the first few weeks back, I found a different kind of energy. The kids were 
there - I just had to look a little harder. After a while, I found them: on the other side of 
their teacher’s computer screen or coming in with their parents to pick up packages 
of school work to complete at home. Still others I found out and about in the commu-
nity being active and looking for ways to help one another. Some I found on the 
phone at home, and some I ran into while shopping for groceries. It was a great relief 
to me to see their faces and hear their voices. 
 
Our teachers have been working hard to prepare learning activities for the home en-
vironment. We have had to learn new things and adapt our teaching to this “new nor-
mal”. We are happy to do it because we know it is for our kids. However, the greatest 
part of being a teacher is getting to see a smile on our students’ faces when they 
learn something new, or to see the look of wonder and pride in their eyes when they 
succeed at something they struggled with before. This is the hardest part for us about 
this time of at-home learning. So when we get to see our kiddos face-to-face, we are 
so excited! 
 
With that said, I know all of our families are anxiously awaiting news about the fall. At 
this time, we are working to prepare for each of the three scenarios outlined by the 
Ministry of Education for September. Regardless of the scenario, our team will ensure 
our school space is ready to keep our kids learning as safely as possible in whatever 
the situation is in September. When news arrives, we will keep you informed over the 
summer via our school division’s website and social media. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me at owenadri@sperd.ca.  
 
We are so looking forward to when we get to see all our students again. Until then, 
we hope you get to relax and enjoy the summer months while we await further infor-
mation. From our whole staff, please stay safe and healthy this summer!  
 
Adrienne Owen 
Principal 
New Myrnam School 
Myrnam Outreach and Homeschool Centre 

Principal’s Message: 

mailto:owenadri@sperd.ca
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Learning At Home Photos 



New Teaching Environment 
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